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OCTOBER 

Sat 13th 9.15am 

Y5/6 Cross Country    

Charlecote CANCELLED 

Mon 15th  

Class 3 HoE Forest School 

Tues 16th 

Class 2 HoE Forest School 

Wed 17th 

Class 4 HoE Forest School 

Fri 19th 3.45pm 

PTA Film Night 

Mon 22nd & Tues 23rd      

5 - 8pm 

Parents Evening 

Fri 26th  

Training Day 

Mon 29th - Fri 2nd 

HALF TERM 

NOVEMBER 

Mon 5th 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

Tues 6th 

Individual photographs 

Our musicians will be 

sharing their talents in  

Celebration Assembly on 

Friday 19th October at 

2.45pm. 

ISSUE - 1    

 
 
 

 
Bug Busting 

 
A reminder that next weekend we are asking all families to take the 
time to check your family’s hair for nits and treat if necessary. This 
way we hope to cut down on the number of outbreaks happening at 
TG. Families who are new to TG, will be receiving a bug busting 
comb next week.  
 

Dinner Menus 
Menus were due in today, if anyone else would like to order Teddy 
Bear Corner lunches for next half term or Christmas lunch, please 
return a menu as soon as possible.  
 
Taking Care 

On Thursday 18th October, at 6pm, we will be putting on a short 
presentation for any parents who are interested in finding out more 
about the Taking Care programme. This presentation will be for       
parents only; if you would like to attend but are unable to arrange child 
care we will put on a video in Class 1 where the children will be       
supervised. 

 
PTA Film Night 
Our ever-popular film night is back on Friday 19th October from 
3.30pm until 5.45pm. Please see the email sent out earlier this week 
for more information and look out for our fabulous posters around the 
school site for film details. If you have any questions please speak to 
Mrs Hendry, Miss Britt or any of your pta committee.  
 
Bell Boating Regatta 

 
Thank you so much to all the children, families and staff who 
came along to support the South Warwickshire bell-boating   
regatta last Saturday. All teams acquitted themselves with merit 
and we really appreciate the fantastic turnout in spite of the 
damp conditions. Well done team TG! 
 

 

Golden Rules Day 

On Wednesday 24th October, we will be holding a whole school     

focus day on our Golden Rules. As part of the day, children will be 

working in mixed class groups to create new display boards          

representing each of our six Golden Rules. We would very much 

welcome additional adult help on the day. If you are able to volunteer 

for the morning, then please let the office know.  

NEWSLETTER  

12th October 2018 

ISSUE - 6 

Star of The Week    

Orla Standage              Class 2  

Lily Hibbert            Class 3 

Ottilie Matthews           Class 4 


